
2935
Sponsor(s): Representatives Holmquist, Alexander, Mulliken,
Anderson, Schoesler, Armstrong, DeBolt, Clements, Mielke, Schmidt,
Casada, Sehlin, Morell, Sump, Schindler, Jarrett, Dunn, Campbell,
Pearson, Boldt, Crouse, Lisk, Nixon, Woods and Chandler

Brief Description: Promoting greater fiscal responsibility in state
budgeting through zero-based budget reviews.

HB 2935 - DIGEST

Declares an intent to provide improved means of review by
which to evaluate the budget requests of state agencies.

Establishes the zero-base and modified zero-base budget review
process to help the legislature establish priorities in the
expenditure of public resources for state programs and services.


